From: Orlando Del Maestro_

Sent: 21 January 2019 15:26
To: Planning
Subject: Ref 2019/0123/T

Dcar Sir/Madam,

1 am writing with respect to the proposed removal of the sycamore tree at ||| | | | GGcINIEzNG
131 Arlington Road, NW1 7ET.

Although it is isn't the most unsightly tree in the world, it does block significant levels of
light and T believe its relatively poor health could pose a serious risk to the surrounding
terraces and gardens. Therefore, I would support the decision for it to be removed.

Please feel free to contact me if you would like to discuss more.
Kind regards,

Orlando Del Maestro



